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Comments: I feel that this proposed development will not help the area.   It will only cause more congestion and

increased traffic usage on the lake and trails.    There is no help to local economy with jobs since they are

planning to hire immigrant  labor workers from

Outside the region. 

 

I think the existing lodge and cabins could be improved or replaced but I see no reason to increase the number of

cabins from 5 now to the proposed 25 plus.     That is too many and too much of a burden on the water quality

and the environment 

 

Please scale down this development proposal.  

Thank you 


